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Fall Councillors Report - Jasmine (CAPSI Senior) and Zach (CAPSI Junior)

Dear APSA Members,
Below is a brief overview of what our role consists of as CAPSI Representatives. We sit on the CAPSI National
Council and also participate in several subcommittees there to help engage students across the country. If you
have any questions about our roles, how to get involved with CAPSI or any feedback for us, please send us a
message!

June/July/August:
● Position transition meeting with Rachel
● Attended APSA virtual summer retreat
● Attended CAPSI National Council Meeting
● Updated CAPSI Welcome letter for first year class
● Started planning for Run For The Cure
● Participated in APSA budget review meetings
● Held a meeting to see if CAPSI remains a part of APSA
● Attended APSA Orientation and gave a short presentation about CAPSI to the first-years
● Wrote CAPSI Article to be in PQ+2 (September Edition)

September:
● Organized and advertised blood donation appointments with Canadian Blood Services for the fall

semester
● Organized Saving Second Base Softball tournament with sports reps
● Organized a headshot fundraiser for RFTC with APSA photographers
● Promoted RFTC on APSA’s members corner to encourage students to join the RFTC team
● Planned CAPSI competitions, booked rooms and checked address for shipping of compounding products

from Medisca
● Reached out to potential judges and began advertising for the competitions
● Planned and advertised for OTC and PIC CAPSI Competitions

October:
● Hosted the First Year CAPSI Presentation in collaboration with IPSF
● Run for the Cure and top 2 fundraisers of the team were awarded a gift card
● Held CAPSI Competitions
● Held in-person PIC and OTC CAPSI competitions
● Held SLC, AFL and Guy Genest competitions
● Hosted a PDW preliminary information session
● Collected names of delegates for PDW
● Helped plan Unveiloween alongside VP External

November:
●
● Finalized PDW Delegates (payment and rooming)
● Sent out PIC, OTC, Compounding, AFL, SLC and Guy Genest winner names to CAPSI National
● Helped VP External with RxFactor and chose a UofA representative for PDW

December:
● Held first Pharmacy Appreciation Month (PAM) Committee meeting
● Continue planning events for Pharmacist Appreciation Month
● Launched PAM button design contest with PAM Committee
● Emailed RxA and Neighbourly about potentially sponsoring PDW 2023 Shirts
● Ordered PDW t-shirts



Throughout semester: CAPSI National Meetings, CAPSI National Subcommittee meetings (PAM committee,
Advocacy Committee, Wellness committee, etc), APSA General and Executive council meetings, weekly faculty
meetings, Faculty Assessment Committee meetings
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